DIGITAL PHOTOGRAPHY

Our June meeting took the form of a trip to Silverdale to visit the RSPB reserve at Leighton Moss. Members were invited to open their minds and capture any images from the wide range of opportunities presented by the site. Bird photography is not easy but other wildlife, including the very varied vegetation, different lighting conditions, and human artefacts provided all sorts of possibilities.

There were no meetings in July and August. We resume on Thursday 21st September.

New members, of any ability, are welcome and we always welcome ideas for topics for inclusion in the programme. We meet on the third Thursday of the month at 2.00 pm usually in Grange Institute.

Malcolm Kimber (tel.35317)